


Tuesday 1st October 2019
Year Two Information Session
Dear Parents/Carers,
As you know, Year Two is a ‘big year’ for all children, with assessments taking place in the Summer Term. Whilst these form a normal part of our learning time at school, I am very aware that it can also be a stressful time for both them – and you. 
Therefore, I would like to invite you to a short information session on Wednesday 16th October from 9.15am – 10am, where we will be discussing the end of Year Two expectations, sharing some examples of how the children will be assessed and giving some suggestions on how you can support at home, as well as sharing the ways in which we help to keep the year as stress-free as possible for your child.
Please complete the attached reply slip to let us know whether you can make it and return to the School Office as soon as possible. The information from the session will be added to the school website so please do not worry if you are unable to make the session. 
I hope to see you there. Many thanks for your support.
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